
    

1 March 2019 

Dear Parents, 

What a wonderful first week it has been. On Tuesday our Year 4 children visited Geevor mine 

and had a lovely day. We were also visited by “Camp Kernow” who did some outreach work with 

KS2, supporting our work we are doing on the environment. A huge thank you to Mrs Langford 

and Mrs Laskey who organised and supported the day. Then on Thursday, Year 5 took part in the 

first of 6 multi skills session at Truro College, developing their fitness and skills, supported 

through our work with Truro and Penwith Academy Trust.  

You will be receiving your curriculum maps of the topics we will be covering this half term today. 

It will be a superb term and we will be continuing to develop our work on how we can look after 

the environment,including a visit for KS 1 from the Falmouth Marine School. Many classes are 

undertaking trips this term including to the Eden Project and Farm Day at Wadebridge 

Showground.  

Next Thursday is World Book Day. This is a celebration of all things to do with reading and we 

invite children to come in dressed as their favourite character from a book or story on the day. 

We will be holding our whole school read on that day where we invite you to join your child in the 

school hall to read together. The first session is from 9 to 9:20am and the second from 2:50 to 

3:10pm. The children will also be having a talk from one of our parents Mr. Mackay as to how 

books are made as well as undertaking other activities linked to reading throughout the day.  

We are looking forward to welcoming Year 1 parents to our phonics sessions next week which 

you have signed up for. Please come to the office to sign in and we will take you up.  

So much to look forward to.  Have a great weekend,                                    Mr Gould  

Questionnaires – Thank you for all your responses. I am delighted that we had 104 

completed questionnaires and all of them would recommend the school to others. I will attach a 

full summary in next week’s newsletter.  

Congratulations to Mrs Morgan- who this week found out she has passed the NPQSL - National 

Professional Qualification of Senior Leadership  

Comic relief – Have you heard? Comic Relief is Friday 15th March. To support the 

day we will be holding a Danceathon. Children can come in dance clothes and we ask that they 

bring in a donation to support the charity.  

Eco work – thank you for your entries to our Eco film competition  - we showed these in 

Assembly today. We will also be sending off the posters to the National Geographic Competition. 



After School clubs – there is NO football club next week. Apologies but I am in hospital for a 

little operation.  

Young Oaks – Miss Meteyard is on a course on Monday, Tuesday and Friday next week so Mrs 

Rawet will be covering the class. 

 Don’t forget the internet Safety event at Threemilestone School next week.

 

BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK GOES TO – M OAKS & Y OAKS       

Golden Award Winners for Last Week 

 

 
Ella-Jane,Oliver,Molly,Leo,Isla,Alana,Will,Max,George,William,Jasmine,James,Katie&Jess 

Date  Event                             DIARY DATES 2018/19 

7 March  World Book Day - dress up theme 

15 March Cake Sale Yr 1  - 3:15pm 

22 March Ladies pamper evening 7-10pm 

28 March  Easter Disco 5-6pm R,1 &2, 6-7pm KS2. 

29 March Mother’s Day present room   

5 April Cake Sale - Acorns  - 3:15pm 

8- 22 April  Easter holidays  

23 April Back to school  

13 – 17 May  Year 6 SATS week all in school  

24 May Cream Tea Afternoon 

27 - 31 May Half term  

14 June Father’s Day gift room 

21 June  Summer Fair - 2- 4:30pm 

26 June  Sports Day  

22 July Disco – EYFS&KS1 5-6pm, KS2/Leavers 6-7pm 

Tues 23 July End of term – Break up for Summer 

4th September Return to School 



 

 


